
 

 
 

 

 

We welcomed Jeff Neale and the return of our travelling members, Pauline and Colin Hill, Ian and Julie 
Carman. 

Sue Hector has organised for us to have a casual meal at the Hectorville Sporting Club (i.e. our normal 
meeting venue) this coming Thursday 14th September from 6:30pm.  It will be a great opportunity to 
talk in a much more relaxed pace, than during our normal meeting.  Please let Sue Hector know if you 
are coming along. 

Our fellowship coordinator, Pauline, spoke about our upcoming Captain Proud Paddle Steamer trip 
during the afternoon of Sunday, 29th October. Our special priced places appear full, but if you really 
want to go then please contact Pauline ASAP. 

Our honorary but distant members, Christine and Wayne Abbott have invited us to a lunchtime BBQ 
at their place in McCracken near Victor Harbor on Saturday 18th November.  Please put this date in 
your diary. Bring your own drinks and either a salad or dessert.  Check your emails for the full address.  
Please let Pauline know before 07 NOV, whether you are bringing salad or dessert so she can get the 
balance right. 

The highlight for this meeting was the induction of Romeo Caporaso.  We initially met Romeo when he was a 
guest speaker and now he’s a brand-new member.  We look forward to Romeo’s support of our projects. His 
ideas and enthusiasm for business networking is of special interest to us all. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

 

In the limited time left during our meeting, those who attended the recent District Membership 
Conference.  Chris, Greg and Ian attended the conference and spoke briefly about what they had 
learned and what may be relevant to the Club.  The Conference threw up so many ideas, we all came out 
with our brains full.  The ideas focussed around the importance of  

 being welcoming to new members by dropping some of the unnecessary and outdated 
traditions, and being more relaxed; 

 taking the opportunities opened up with the new Constitution, to create new membership 
models such as corporate or school-based memberships; 

 focussing more of our energy on action and service in the community rather than the meetings. 
 

This is only the start of a series of conversations for us and other Clubs.  More to come. 

 

Saturday, August 28 
Jessie Harman - The Changing Volunteering Landscape 
Mitty Chang - The Future of Rotary NOW AVAILABLE HERE 
Darcy Walsh - Rejuvenating and Rebuilding the Rotary Club of Adelaide 
Mark Huddleston - Possibilities without Barriers at the Rotary Club of Seaford 
Tim Moore - Attract, engage and retain with flexibility and satellite clubs 
Chris Edwards - The Rotary Fitness Project 
Julie Aubry - RI Membership Resources video + Resources links 
Stephen Walker - Engaging the Media 
Wendy Gaborit - Making the most of Rotary's Public Image Resources + People of Action Video 
Michael Neale - Rotary's Public Image, Creating the Narrative 
 
Sunday, August 27 
Mitty Chang - Turning Social Media into Rotary Results NOW AVAILABLE HERE 
John Hendrickson - Moments of Truth for First Time Visitors to your club + Handout 
Fiona Biedermann - The Change Journey + Workshop Handout 
Mark Huddleston - Closing Comments + Kitchen Nightmares video 
 

 
Tuesday 19th September.  We will have a be hearing from the new management of our iconic Tower 
Hotel about their new renovations and plans. 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 
One of the ideas coming from the conference is the use of a closed (not public) Facebook page just for our 
members to be able to share information.  It has proved very useful to other Clubs to keep everyone 
connected.  So, your challenge is to refresh your Facebook page (or set one up, in the first place), 
so Greg can connect you to our closed Facebook page. 

 

 

 
 Wed 13th Sept: Board meeting at Ian Coat's place from 6:30pm for a 6:45pm start 

 Thu 14th Sept: Casual fellowship gathering at Heccies.  Contact Sue Hector if you are coming along. 
 

 Fri 22 Sept:  RCMS is at Bunnings Mile End.  Contact Sue Hector to help out. 
 

 Thurs 5th Oct: Bunnings Kent Town – contact Sue Hector to help out. 
 

 Wed 18 Oct: Magill Sunrise to support the End Polio Ute at the Magill Foodland shopping centre.  
Volunteers needed during the day. 
 

 Tue 24th Oct: Combined Service Clubs Dinner with Campbelltown Council at the Campbelltown 
Function Centre 
 

 Fri 27th Oct: Bunnings Mile End – contact Sue Hector 
 

 Sun 29th Oct: River cruise from Murray Bridge: Contact Pauline Hill 
 

 Sat 18th Nov: Fellowship BBQ at the home of Wayne and Christine Abbott in McCracken near Victor 
Harbor. Contact Pauline to let her know whether you are bringing salad or dessert. 

 
 
 

 

President Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Ian Coat 

 

Colin Hill 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 
First and Third Tuesday of the Month (except after a Public Holiday) 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 
  



 

 
 

http://www.rotary9520.org/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown Hectorville Community Daly Oval, Fisher St Hectorville 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 
1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  
6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 
Norwood Rotary 
2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 
1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi  Hotel 

  



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


